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New Council Committee 

At the Council of ACT Motor 

Clubs’ AGM, held on Thursday 

evening 15 October 2020, a new 

committee was elected: 

President: Richard Jackson 

VP: Mark Saunders  

Secretary: Peter Atkinson 

Treasurer: Garry Smee 

Registrar: Dave Rogers 

Other committee positions were: 

Events Director: Peter Atkinson 

Ordinary committee members: 

Ray Arbon 

Graham Gittins 

Alan Cooper 

Public Officer: Simon Whittaker 

Public Relations: Graham Gittins 

In his opening remarks following 

the election President, Richard 

Jackson, said the coming year 

will be focused on getting the 

CRS 60 day usage up and 

running. We expect to launch on 

1 July 2021.  

 

Vale Don Campbell 

It is with much sadness that we 

announce the sudden death of 

Don Campbell, BMW Club 

member and Council Delegate 

for many years.  

The committee and delegates of 

the Council send their 

condolences to Don’s family. 

 

Pie Cart on display 

Council of ACT Motor Clubs 

endorsed unanimously, the use 

of the Canberra Pie Cart at a 

Canberra Museum and Gallery 

(CMAG) event on Wednesday 2 

December in Civic Square. The 

event will feature the Pie Cart as 

a centre piece and speakers will  

detail the history and restoration 

of the 1939 Chevrolet van.  

Pies and soft drinks will also be 

for sale close by.  

Council is appealing to members 

to support the event by 

attending at lunchtime between 

1.pm and 2.00pm and by  

https://cactmc.org.au/


These and other events are listed on the web site: https://CACTMC.org.au 

contacting Council publicity 

officer Graham Gittins at: 

gittins@iinet.net.au with any 

Images or stories about the pie 

cart.  

 

Shannons Wheels 

 

The Southern Tablelands 

Heritage Automotive Restorers 

Club (STHARC) had advised 

Council that it will not be able to 

organise Shannons Wheels in 

2021. 

Council would like to hear from 

any affiliated club willing to 

organise the event. 

 

Coming Events 

December 2 
Pie Cart Display 
Civic Square 
Canberra Museum & Gallery 
 
December 6  
Terribly British Day 
Queanbeyan Park 
Admission by gold coin donation 
 
March 7, 2021  
Shannons Wheels  
Queanbeyan Showground 
 
Note: Marques in the Park  
has been CANCELLED! 
 

CACTMC Committee 2020-21 

Left to Right: 

Dave Rogers, Registrar;  

Peter Atkinson, Secretary;  

Mark Saunders, Vice president; 

Richard Jackson, President;  

Garry Smee, Treasurer 

 
Photo by: Graham Gittins (also a 
member of Committee) 
 
 
CACTMC has a new PO Box 
 
Clubs, please update your 
address for all CACTMC 
correspondence.  
The address to use is: 
 
 Council of ACT Motor Clubs 
 PO Box 505 
 Woden 
 ACT 2606 
 
or by email: 
 info@CACTMC.org.au 

https://cactmc.org.au/
mailto:gittins@iinet.net.au

